CITY OF GRAND HAVEN
519 WASHINGTON AVENUE
GRAND HAVEN, MI 49417
616-842-3210

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
SUSTAINABILITY & ENERGY COMMISSION

Please take notice that the location of the regularly scheduled meeting of the Sustanability and
Energy Commission on Thursday, September 14, 2023 has been cancelled. The next meeting will be
held October 12, 2023 as scheduled. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact
Eric Law, Water Facilities Manager, at 616-847-3487.

Maria Boersma
City Clerk

DATED: Friday, September 08, 2023
POSTED: Friday, September 08, 2023



